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NEW MANAGER
1001 S 4™ St 414-383-9629

As of August 1, 2011 there will be a new manager and Frank is no longer here. I
apologize for any inconvenience to all of you. Mike has many years experience as a
manager. He was going to live at Jeannie’s address, and when his room was taken, she
referred him to me. Many thanks to Jeannie for sending him to me. We are now going
through all tenants together and he will listen to any of your concerns when he is there.
While some of my calls were to my home were legitimate, they indicated they are also
getting calls from other people and when they get there, they find nothing. Including
but not limited to: 3 visits for selling alcohol. They found nothing. 2 visits for fighting
and threats but the people don't even live there. They found nothing with the calls.

Also multiple cars for the bar near my place. Since last year my call volume was low,
recently it has become an issue. I am working with the police department and social
services again to remedy this situation. Damon 414-688-300
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